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The following 2022 post-filing certificate document was originally uploaded in March
2022, but inadvertently placed on the "Applications and Related Materials/Additional
Documents/Renewal Related Documents” page. You'll see it remains there in addition to
the present location under "Local Public Notice Announcements.”

Alice Weiss, Station Manager, WWFM



WWCJ
Post-Filing Certificate of Compliance

| hereby certify the text of the announcement set forth below, concerning the FCC license
renewal application for WWCJ, was broadcast over the facilities of the station on the dates and

at the times set forth below:

1. February 16, 2022 at 12:59 p.m.
2. February 21, 2022 at 6:59 a.m.
3. February 25, 2022 at 1:59 p.m.
4. March 1, 2022 at 11:59 a.m.

5. March 3, 2022 at 8:59 a.m.

6. March 9, 2022 at 3:59 p.m.

Text of Announcement:

“On February 7, 2022, Mercer County Community College, licensee of noncommercial
educational FM stations WWFM - 89.1 megahertz, Trenton, New Jersey, WWNJ —-91.1
megahertz, Toms River, New Jersey, and WWCJ — 89.1 megahertz, Cape May, New Jersey, filed
applications with the Federal Communications Commission for renewal of the stations’ FCC
licenses. Members of the public wishing to view the applications or obtain information about
how to file comments and petitions on the applications can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov and search
in WWFM’s, WWNJ’s, and WW(CJ’s public file.”

Signature: vaM)

Printed Name: Alice Weiss

Title: Station Manager

Date: March 24, 2022



